
Dear Human Rights Commisioner 
  
Re: Social Security Legislation Amendment bill 2011.  
      Stronger Futures in NT(Consequential and Transitional Provisions) 2011 
      Stronger Futures in NT Bill 2011 
  
I wish to strongly protest against the 10year extension on NT intervention. It is not working and the 
proposals to inflict harsher punishment will continue to undermine, disrespect and isolate the people.  
  
The government needs to work WITH and respect the original Australians and not railroad through 
legislation that will continue to grow disharmony.   
  
Please withdraw this Stroger Futures legislation. 
  
Many thanks 
Jenny Smith 
 


